AH Committee

From: Gomes, David <David.Gomes@HAWAIIANCEMENT.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:49 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Letter of support for Lihau'ula Affordable Housing Project

Attachments: support letter for Lihau'ula affordable housing project.pdf



HAWAIIAN

o CEMENT

Maui Concrete and Aggregate Division

September 22, 2020
Office of Council Services
200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Attention: AFFORDABLE HOUSING COMMITTEE

Re: Letter of Support for Lihau’ula Workforce Housing Project

Dear Members of the Affordable Housing Committee:

On behalf of myself and Hawaiian Cement, Maui Concrete & Aggregate Division, | want to
express my strong support for the Lihau'ula affordable housing project in Olowalu. We
desperately need affordabie housing for our local people. Our younger people are growing up
on Maui without hope for future home ownership. They are either relying on parents or
grandparents to provide a home or are looking to move away to realize their dreams of home
ownership. | ask for your help by approving this much needed project. Thank you in advance for

your consideration.

Mahalo,
Dave Gomes
General Manager

Hawaiian Cement, Maui Concrete & Aggregate Division
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